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Comments: Hello Linda,  As a ferverent lover and resident of Idaho and all its wild beauty has to offer, I urge you

to please reconsider the proposed Stibnite Gold Project. It is clear to me and many other Americans that this

project is not in favor of Idaho, its people, its land, habitat, and many species living in it, including the endagered

Bulltrout and Chinook Salmon. Idaho rivers, our animal resources, and our outdoor recreation economy are worth

far more than gold.  The entire state of Idaho has incredible recreational value and opportunity, as well as

precious resources and animal populations. To injure them in anyway, which this mining project WILL DO, is to

severely damage an integral part of Idaho's legacy, as well as a major part of our economy!  It is also our

Indigenous Peoples that I worry for, should this project get the go-ahead. I am proud that there are so many

Indigenous communities in our state, who continue to live the way their ancestors did, and treat the land with

great care and respect. They take only what they need, and give a great deal back. To take any resources from

these people, whether it be healthy land, fish, or water, is an atrocity that Americans of this day and age should

not and cannot condone. So much has already been done by our ancestors to hurt the Indigenous peoples of this

land, as well as the land itself and its nonhuman inhabitants. Please, reconsider this project, and realize that it is

not in line with the desires and ideals of Idahoans statewide.  Lastly, I do not believe that a mining company from

another country has OUR country's best interests in mind with this project. We know our land, we live here year

round, and enjoy it year round. We should take care of it, and not sellout to people just looking to make money off

of us. Twenty years of jobs and the greed of a Canadian mining company is NOT worth more than the values that

everyday Idahoans hold dear.  I hope you honestly consider this, and every other letter being sent in to you at

this time. Please remember what is most important to our state, and do all in your power to stop the Stibnite Mine

Project.  With great confidence, 


